
 

 

 

 

 

 

President’s Message  

 

CRLC Members— 

School is out and the Summer time heat is here.  That also means that 
CRLC will be taking a break from our Monthly General Membership meet-
ings but not for long as we have the Kick-Off for the new CRLC year on 
Tuesday, August 6.  More details to come on it.   

 

That also means some Sub Clubs will be taking a couple of months off but 
some will continue throughout the Summer.  Contact Sue Currie to learn 
which Sub Clubs will continue meeting. 

 

As I’m writing this message, I’m excited and looking forward to the upcom-
ing End of the Year CRLC Party on Thursday, June 6.  Ticket sales have 
been tremendous with around 100 tickets being sold. We will enjoy food, 
dance to the music of the “In Time Band” and you could be the winner of 
one of the many doorprizes that will be awarded.  What a way to end our 
fantastic CRLC year.   

 

While we are ending one CRLC year, we are in the process of starting the 
next.  Your CRLC Board is already in the planning phase for the 2024-2025 
year. We will be reviewing input received during the May General Member-
ship Meeting and working on programs for the upcoming year.    

 

On behalf of the CRLC Board, thanks for your membership this past year 
and we look forward to “Seeing You in September” as we begin the next 
CRLC year.  You are what makes our Club a success so we certainly hope 
you will be joining us for another year.   

 

We will continue with the Newsletter throughout the Summer months so 
stayed turned to next month to learn what has been going on within CRLC.   

Until next month, 

Jill 
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During the next few months, we 
will learn about some of the sub 
clubs we have had in the past.   

 

Along the Garden Path...enjoy trips to some great local garden clubs and home tours.  
We had this sub club a few years back and tried starting this back up year before 
last.  But we weren’t successful in finding a Sub Club Leader.  If you would like to see 
this sub club start back up again and would be willing to volunteer to be the Sub Club 
Leader, just reach out to Sue Currie, Sub Club Director.   

WANTED 

SUB CLUB LEADERS 2024-2025  

We are happy to report that all current Sub Club Leader positions have been filled for the 
2024-2025 CRLC year.  However, Melanie Young is still looking for a co-chair for the Pickleball 
Sub Club.  Please let Sue/Melanie know if you are willing to sere in this position.   

The Board will be discussing the possibility of a few new Sub Clubs for the upcoming year so we 
may need Sub Club Leaders for those Clubs.  Stay turned for more info.   

 

 
Your CRLC Board 

Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana, Pat and Sue 

This and That…………... 
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Upcoming CRLC General Membership Meeting Programs 

June 6, 2024—End of Year Party!!!! 

August 6, 2024—CRLC Membership Kick-off for 2024-2024 year 

Sunshine 

Prayers for the following:   

 

Joanie Reeves sister, Lois, who had 
surgery for a pacemaker. 

 

Sue Currie brother, Johnny, who 
suffered a heart attack & under-
went bypass surgery. 

 

JoAnn Miller sister, Rosemary, who 
had a heart valve replacement. 

 

Diane Leive son’s girlfriend, Krista,  
who was diagnosed with cancer.   

 

Please keep these members and 
their family in your thoughts and 
prayers.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CRLC Membership Kick-Off 
 

You won’t want to miss the CRLC Member-
ship Kick-Off on Tuesday, August 6.  This 
will be the event where you can pay your 
2024-2025 Membership Dues and visit with 
the Sub Club Leaders to determine which 
Sub Clubs you want to sign up for during the 
upcoming year.   
 
So make sure to put August 6 on your calen-
dar.  More details to come.   

 
 
CRLC Board of Directors 
Jill, Beth, Jody, Cynthia, Cathy, Jeana, Pat and 
Sue 
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May CRLC General Membership Meeting 

The last General Membership meeting for the 2023-2024 CRLC year was held on Tuesday, May 7.  
Members had the opportunity to provide input on what worked well during the past year and any sug-
gested changes for the upcoming year.  CRLC Board of Directors and Sub Club Leaders in attendance 
were recognized and Thanked for the time they have given to CRLC during the past year.  President 
Jill acknowledged these ladies with a small gift to show her appreciation for all they have done for the 
Club.   
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CRLC President, Jill and CRLC winner of 
the $20 for finding the St Patrick’s 
quote in the March Newsletter, Tracy 
BeDell.   
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We reflected on our CRLC events this past year with a video set to music and included pictures from 
sub club and general membership meeting events.  We concluded the evening with a video created by 
the Board and Sub Club Leaders to “Will We See You in September”.  Will we see you in September?  
We certainly hope so.  Until then, Have a Great Summer!! 
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CRLC May General Meeting Minutes 
 
 
 

Date:  May 7, 2024 
 
Location: Adriatic Cafe Italian Grill 
The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.  
 
Board Officer Reports: 
President – Jill Coble: 
• Welcome to guests, new members, and first time attendees. Two guests attended and joined - 
Patricia King and Angela Sandabol. 
• Thank you to Debbie with Adriatic Cafe for taking good care of us each month for our general 
meetings. 
• CRLC is asking for feedback, input, ideas from members. Members were asked to provide these 
via sticky notes and then place on designated poster boards. The Board will use this input to plan 
for the 2024-2025 membership year. 
• Membership kick-off for the new year is scheduled for August 6th. More details to be shared 
via email in the coming days/weeks.  
• Members are asked to submit the Fundraising Charity submittals by form so the Board may use 
as input to selecting the club’s charity for the next membership year. 
• The March newsletter included a sentence in the President’s note is where “St. Patricks” 
appeared in the newsletter. Tracy BeDell was the winner and received $20 cash. 
• It was shared that at this point we plan to hold the monthly CRLC General Meeting at Adriatic 
Cafe again next year. However, if a member is wanting us to hold the monthly membership 
meeting at a different location, they are invited to research options and submit their 
recommendation with all cost details to the Board for consideration. It was shared that last year 
Jill visited multiple locations but most required that we pay a large fee just to use the room.   
• Members were reminded to put their name in the bag for the evening’s door prize and to see 
Cathy Wilson for Split-the-Pot tickets. 
 
1st Vice President (Programs) – Jill Coble for Beth Clark: 
• We are looking for ideas for program topics for the monthly general meeting. Please share 
these via the sticky notes provided. 
• Tickets for the June 6 end of year party are going fast. Cost is $10 per person and guests are 
welcome. Pizza will be served from 6-7pm and then the band Runaway Radio will play from 7-
9pm. Wear your dancing shoes! 
 
2nd Vice President (Fundraising) –Jill Coble on behalf of Jody Turner: 
• A survey via Survey Monkey was sent to gather input for next year’s Charity Event. We received 
41 responses. NOTE: If you replied to the entertainment question with an idea, Survey Monkey 
did not let us see those…please send your ideas by email to Jill and Jody. 
 



Secretary – Cathy Wilson on behalf of Cynthia Rogan: 
• The minutes from the April meeting were in the newsletter and approved as written. 
 
Treasurer – Cathy Wilson: 
• The April Financials were reviewed and will be filed. Karen Powell moved to accept the report. Barbara 
Meurer seconded the motion. General Meeting attendees approved by consensus. 
 
Membership – Jeana Dorow: 
• We now have 146 members! Please continue to talk to friends, neighbors, everyone about CRLC. Invite 
them to activities including the End of Year Party. Give them a membership form to complete. Invite them to 
the Membership Kickoff on August 6th.  
• Thank you to everyone who has been helping to spread the word. 
 
Marketing – Pat Hubert: 
• Send pictures for website, preferably by email  (a text to Pat to let her know is helpful). 
 
Sub Clubs – Sue Currie (absent): 
• No updates 
 
Jill introduced a fun celebration of the 2023-2024 CRLC year 
• There were a couple of fun videos with music highlighting all of the fun we had this year at our various sub 
clubs, events, and general meetings. We saw lots of smiling faces shared among the many friends across 
CRLC.  
 
Announcements: 
• The split-the-cash prize was $31.00 and won by one of our new members - Angela Sandabol.  
• Diane Leive won this month’s door prize. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:20pm. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 

Cathy Wilson on behalf of Cynthia Rogan, Secretary   Date: May 13, 2024 
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Invitation to the CRLC End of Year Party 

Click on the “Square” to purchase Tickets  

OR buy on CRLC website under “Special Events” tab 

  OR you can also buy from any CRLC Board Member.   

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
End of Year Party 

June 6 | $10 per person 

 
Members & Guests Welcome! 

Dinner @ 6:00pm with music by Runaway Radio from 7:00-9:00pm. Katy Crossing Icehouse - 
Private Event Area. Price includes pizza, salad, dessert, 2 hours of live music and door prizes. 

Please note that all sales are final. 
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CRLC Bonus Event for the month of May was a day at Moody Gardens.   
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CINCO RANCH LADIES CLUB 

Monthly Event Calendar 

Week Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 

 

1st 

Bunco – Day @ 

11 am 

 

 

 

General Mtg @ 

5:30 pm 

  Walking @   

8:45 am 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

2nd 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Bunco –Night @ 

6:30 pm  

Mahjong @ 1pm  Creative 

Kitchen @ 

11:30 am 

 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

Ladies Night 

Out @ 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

3rd 

Canasta @ 

11 am 

  

 

 

 

Wine Club @ 

6:30 pm 

Coffee @    

9:30 am 
 
 
 
 

 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

 

 

 

Dining Out @   

6 pm 

 

 

4th 

Pokeno @ 1 pm  

 

 

 

Book Club @ 

6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

Mexican Train 

@ 6:00 pm 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board Meeting 

@ 3 pm  

 
 

Walking @   

8:45 am 

 

Lunch Bunch @ 

11:30 am 
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Sub Clubs 
Are you a new member to CRLC or did you join after the Kickoff event?  If so, have you notified us 
which Sub Clubs you would like to receive evite invitations? Don’t miss out, contact the Sub Club 
Leader listed below so you can get your name on the distribution listing.  For more details on each 
sub club, please visit the website cincoranchladiesclub.org.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note you are automatically signed up for Bonus Events, CRLC General Meetings, and Charity 
Volunteer Connection.  All CRLC members receive evites to these events.   

 

This & That…… 

Sub Club Sub Club Leader Email 

Book Club  Cynthia Rogan cynthia.rogan@gmail.com 

Bunco Day Cathy Wilson tckwilsonfam@gmail.com 

Bunco Night Tracy Gremillion tracy@tgghomes.com 

Coffee Nancy Creedon nodee79@yahoo.com 

Canasta Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Creative Kitchen Pam McDuffie mcduffie100@aol.com 

 Renita Hudson Renitahudson@comcast.net 

Dining Out Diane Leive leivediane@gmail.com 

 Brenda Kleidon springwoods72@gmail.com 

Ladies Night Out Kelly Strube strubekelly@gmail.com 

Lunch Bunch Sally Outlaw texasoutlaws48@aol.com 

Mahjong Penny Smith penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com 

Movie Club Sue Currie sue.currie@att.net 

Mexican Train Beth Clark bethclark02@gmail.com 

Pickle Ball Melanie Young rmyoung281@gmail.com 

Pokeno Edna Quirk Ednaquirk66@gmail.com 

Prayer Partners Brenda Kleidon springwoods72@gmail.com 

Walking Yaya Chalmers yayachalmers@gmail.com 

Wine  Sherry Johnson Sej1959@comcast.net 

 Karen Powell kareninkaty@gmail.com 

mailto:cynthia.rogan@gmail.com
mailto:nodee79@yahoo.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:mcduffie100@aol.com
mailto:leivediane@gmail.com
mailto:strubekelly@gmail.com
mailto:texasoutlaws48@aol.com
mailto:penny.leder.aka.smith@gmail.com
mailto:sue.currie@att.net
mailto:bethclark02@gmail.com
mailto:myoung281@gmail.com
mailto:yayachalmers@gmail.com
mailto:Sej1959@comcast.net
mailto:kareninkaty@gmail.com
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News from our 

Sub Clubs 
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The Pokeno Sub Club met during the month of May at the home of YaYa Chalmers.  It was a fun after-
noon of playing pokeno.  Nancy Creedon was the “big winner” for the day.  Thanks to YaYa for hosting 
our event.   
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Big Winner….Nancy Creedon 

Winner….Edna Quirk 
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During the month of May, the Ladies Night Out Sub Club went to MATCH (Midtown Arts and Theater 
Center Houston)  to see our own CRLC member, Lisa Caughorn, perform in ACES.  Lisa had the role of 
Courtney Gibbs, 1988 Miss Texas USA and Miss USA.  Texas is the only state who has been able to 
produce five title holders that went on to consecutively win the Miss USA title and crown, and place as 
top finalists in the Miss Universe pageant.  To get into the spirit, several CRLC attendees wore sashes 
and crowns….We had Miss Kansas, Miss Louisiana, Miss Alabama and Miss Behaving.  Prior to the play, 
several enjoyed dinner at Carrabba's.    
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CRLC member, Lisa Caughorn  
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The Daytime Bunco sub-club met for the first time at our new location - Neca’s Mexican Restaurant 
and Cantina. We meet on the first Monday of the month and will be playing through the summer 
months. Lunch is at 11 am and play starts at 11:45ish.   
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Let’s Play Bunco!!!  In May, the evening Bunco Sub Club met at the home of Pat Hubert.  Good food, 
good friends and an evening of playing Bunco. Thanks to Pat for hosting our event.   
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And the winners are……. 

Counting the money before the winners 
are announced.   
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CRLC Coffee Sub Club met at L3 Craft Coffee during the month of May.  This is a new coffee shop lo-
cated at 28830 FM 1093.  The Coffee Sub Club will be taking a Summer break but look forward to 
trying out more coffee places when we resume in September.   
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The Dining Out Sub Club met at The Local Table during the month of May. It was an evening of dining 
and catching up with CRLC members.     
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CRLC Wine Sub Club met at the home of Beverly Crawford for our May Wine Night.  It was another 
great evening of wine and some delicious appetizer and sweets.  Thanks to Beverly for hosting our wine 
night.   
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Margaritas, money and dominoes!  The May Mexican Train was held at Neca’s Mexican Restaurant. The 
Mexican Train Sub Club will be meeting throughout the Summer so contact Beth Clark if you would like 
to join in the fun.   
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CRLC BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President    Jill Coble 

1st Vice President  Beth Clark 

2nd Vice President   Jody Turner 

Secretary   Cynthia Rogan 

Treasurer   Cathy Wilson 

Sub Clubs    Sue Currie 

Marketing   Pat Hubert 

Membership   Jeana Dorow 

Parliamentarian  Sue Currie  

CRLC Sub Club Leaders 
 

Bonus Events    Sue Currie    TBD 
Book Club    Cynthia Rogan    4th Monday @ 6:30 pm 
Bunco Day    Cathy Wilson    1st Monday @ 11 am 
Bunco Evening    Tracy Gremillion   2nd Tuesday @6:30 pm 
Canasta    Sue Currie    3rd Monday @ 11 am 
Charity Volunteer Connection         Patti Lacy      
     Frances Carr 
Coffee     Nancy Creedon   3rd Thursday @ 9:30 am 
Dining Out               Diane Leive    3rd Saturday @ 6pm 
     Brenda Kleidon 
Creative Kitchen   Pam McDuffie    2nd Thursday @ 11:30 am 
     Renita Hudson 
Ladies Night Out    Kelly Strube    2nd Friday @ 4:30 pm 
Lunch Bunch    Sally Outlaw    1st Thursday @ 11:30 am 
Mahjong    Penny Smith Leder   3rd Wednesday @ 11 am  
Mexican Train   Beth Clark    4th Tuesday @ 6 pm 
Movie Club    Sue Currie    TBD 
Pickleball    Melanie Young   TBD 
Pokeno     Edna Quirk    4th Monday @ 11 am           
Prayer Group    Brenda Kleidon   springwoods72@gmail.com 
Walking Group   YaYa Chalmers   Every Friday @ 8:45 am 
Wine Club    Sherry Johnson   3rd Wednesday @ 6:30 pm 
     Karen Powell 



The Cinco Ranch Ladies Club (CRLC) 
was established in 1992 to provide 
residents with activities, both so-
cial and charitable. We designate 
several charities each year as re-
cipients for our fundraising events. 
We meet once month, as an entire 
club in a general meeting. Our nu-
merous sub-clubs meet at least 
once a month on a small scale and 
appeal to all different interests. 
 
Katy is rapidly expanding, and we 
welcome those in all the surrounding 
areas and neighborhoods of Katy, 
Fulshear, and Richmond–not just 
residents of Cinco Ranch! 

C inco  Ranch  Lad ie s  C lub 


